
PHPartners.org - Volunteers Needed for Web Site Usability Testing

The National Library of Medicine (NLM) is currently assessing and redesigning the Partners in Information
Access for the Public Health Workforce (PHPartners.org) website. Partners in Information Access for the 
Public Health Workforce is a collaboration of U.S. government agencies, public health organizations, and 
health sciences libraries which provides timely, convenient access to selected public health resources on 
the Internet.

To better serve and understand the needs of our audiences, we are conducting remote online surveys 
and usability testing. We are currently recruiting volunteers to participate in seven 15-30 minute sessions 
spread over a 12 - 16 month period. You are not required to participate in all seven sessions. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us as we work to improve the PHPartners.org website. We hope you will 
take the time to join our team to create a successful user experience and to help make this an essential 
resource for the public health workforce. 

If you are interested in participating in the usability testing please complete the following information 
below. We will contact you with further information. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Lisa Sedlar (lisa.sedlar@nih.gov) or Aline Lin 
(aline@linkstudio.info).

Thank you,
PHPartners.org

1. First Name

First Name

2. Last Name

Last Name

3. E-mail Address

E-mail Address

4. Phone Number

Phone Number

5. Job Title

Job Title

Thank you for volunteering to participate!


	PHPartners.org - Volunteers Needed for Web Site Usability Testing

